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October 31, 2019



Dear Alison,
The NMS Panel of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee reviewed the Planetary Science Certificate  via email exchange  during October , 2019. 
Ohio State has a significant strength in planetary sciences, but no obvious departmental home or clearly identifiable degree. The proposed certificate will clarify to students, graduate programs, and potential employers that the student has engaged in a coherent set of undergraduate coursework in preparation for graduate school or a career in planetary sciences.
The proposed certificate was unanimously approved via email vote with minor recommendations, that have been addressed. The NMS Panel forwards the Planetary Science Certificate to the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee with a motion to approve.




Sincerely,
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Dr. Harald Vaessin

Chair, NMS Panel of ASCC

Professor and Chair, Molecular Genetics
Department of Molecular Genetics





College of Arts and Sciences


            482 West 12th Avenue


  					   Columbus, OH 43210-1292





    				           Phone: (614) 292-3594


                        Fax: (614) 292-5379


				                 Email: vaessin.1@osu.edu
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